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Hospital Association Offers $2,000 Scholarship 
 
 
(Hauppauge, NY ….. April 1, 2022)     The Nassau-Suffolk Hospital Council (NSHC) announces a $2,000 
scholarship for college juniors/seniors or post graduate students who are studying Journalism, 
Marketing/Communications, or Healthcare Administration.  (The scholarship is not for clinical-based 
study.)  The Ann Marie Brown Memorial Scholarship honors the late Ann Marie Brown, who served as vice 
president for government and public relations for the Hospital Council from 1983 to 1993.  The scholarship 
is administered by the Hospital Council’s Communications Committee.  Filing deadline is June 15, 2022.   
For more information and an application go to the NSHC scholarship page or call  631-334-8321. 
 
 

# # # 
 

 

 

About the Nassau-Suffolk Hospital Council (NSHC)    
The Nassau-Suffolk Hospital Council represents the not-for-profit and public hospitals on Long Island. It works in 
conjunction with the Suburban Hospital Alliance of New York State to advance legislative and regulatory 
priorities.  NSHC serves as the local and collective voice of hospitals on Long Island. 
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